
Thank you for your notification of 08 September 2021 seeking the views of the 
Coal Authority on the above project. 

 

I have checked the site boundary (Figure 2.1Location Plan) against our coal 
mining information and can confirm that the project site is located outside of the 
defined coalfield.  Accordingly, the Coal Authority have no specific comments / 
observations to make on this scheme. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like to discuss this matter 
further. 


